Special Pupil Request Hearings
CLAY COUNTY SCHOOL BOARD
October 18, 2007

The Clay County School Board met for special pupil request hearings on the above date in the Board Room at the
Teacher Inservice Center at Fleming Island High School with members present, to-wit: Carol Vallencourt, District
No. 1; Carol Studdard, District No. 2; Charles Van Zant, Sr., Interim Board Member for District No. 3; Wayne
Bolla, District No. 4; and Lisa Graham, District No. 5.

Chairman Vallencourt called the hearings to order at 5:15 p.m. Backup documentation in File #1043.

Item #1, Student KM, FIHS to OPHS or RHS. Neither the student nor the parents were present. Denise Adams,
Deputy Superintendent, briefly reviewed the issues surrounding this appeal. Motion was made by Mrs. Studdard,
seconded by Ms. Graham, to deny the request to attend either school, Orange Park High School or Ridgeview
High.

Voting Aye: Vallencourt, Studdard, Graham, Van Zant
Voting Nay: Bolla

Motion carried 4-1, with Mr. Bolla dissenting.
The hearings adjourned at 5:20 p.m.
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